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" JAPANESE SEA-FOOD RESTAURANT

Notice of Temporary Closure

REFAEDOSHoE

Dear Valued Customers,

We would like to inform you that Sakana-ya restaurant will be closed for a
short staff break.

Closure Dates:
(Wed) 6" Nov - (Tue) 12" Nov 2024

We appreciate your understanding and support during this time, and we
look forward to welcoming you back on (Wed) 13" Nov 2024.

Thank you for being a part of our community.
Warm Regards,

The Sakana-ya Team
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